STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

- 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S,W., P.O. Box 47250 ¢ Olympla, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

- November 2, 2007 .

Patricia Woehrlin

Re:  Proposed Sale of Puget Sound Energy

Dear Ms. Woehrlin:

Thank you for your letter to Chairman Sidran regarding the proposed sale of Puget
* Sound Energy (PSE). As you observe, the utility announced its proposal to be
acquired by an investment group on October 26, 2007. :

State law requires that this transaction will require approval from the Washington
- Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC). The UTC will review the

- proposal and hold a hearing to provide an opportunity for members of the pubhc to
express their opinions concerning the proposed sale: PSE has yet to file a formal
request for the necessary approvals, so a hearing date has not yet been set. The

- UTC will add your name to the list-of interested persons so that you W111 receive
notification of the hearing date, time and location.

Thank you agam for your letter and for your mterest in the electric utilities that
serve customers in Washington.

Sincerel |
Céj/ < (/

“David W. Danner
- Executive Director




Patricia Woehrlin

October 29, 2007

Mark Sidran, Commissioner and Chair : A
Washington UTC .

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Sidran;

I am writing to share my deep concern about Puget Sound Energy’s plan to be purchased
by or merged with private investors from Canada and Australia and to ask you to
consider not permitting it to go forward. From my perspective, a utility should remain in
the public domain and to have it owned by other countries seems very wrong. This is an
unusual reaction from me since I don’t tend toward the paranoid or fear-based side of the
ledger on issues. Please do not let this occur. ' ‘

Many thanks for reading my letter and considering my request.
Sincérely, _

Patricia Woehrlin





